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Summary:

Secretary of State Haig writes to Senator Mark Hatfield (R-OR) to explain possible U.S.
courses of action with regards to military and economic aid should Pakistan test a
nuclear weapon. A test, Haig said, would “in all probability” lead to an end of economic
and military support.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


